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As always, we welcome your ideas and comments 
as to what you would like to see included in future      
issues.  Just give us a call in the City Managerôs     
office at 527-1270, or contact us by  
e-mail at  info@laconianh.gov 

Welcome  to                                 a weekly  email 

newsletter  update  devoted  to  keeping  you  
informed of City of  Laconia department  news, City  
projects, useful  links, activities and events! 

Look for a new edition of the newsletter each Friday. 
If you have already signed up to be on our distribu-
tion list to receive your newsletter by e-mail, thank 
you for your interest!  If you would like to be added to 
our e-mail list (or to unsubscribe), please click here. 

We look forward to keeping 
you up to date on our  

beautiful City! 

 

 

    June 29, 2018 - Edition #345 

Photo compliments of Allan Luther 

View of Opechee Park , the site of Celebrate  
Laconiaõs July 7th fireworks and family fun! 

Details on page 5é. 

With the start of the summer season people are using 
their ñtoysò that require trailers while enjoying all of the 
opportunities that the Lakes Region has to offer. While 
everyone is enjoying this season, the Cityôs Zoning      
Enforcement office would just like to remind people there 
are some rules about their trailers that are often forgotten 
in the summer heat.  
 
Storage of Recreation Vehicles, which include trailers, 
campers, boats, any other recreational vehicle, and  
storage box-type trailers (does not include motorcycles 
unless on a trailer) need to be stored in specific areas on 
your property.  Places where these items may be stored 
are in a carport, enclosed building, or rear yard area and 
shall not be located within 10 feet of any lot line.   
(See the City Zoning Ordinance Ä 235-41 (L) Storage of 
Recreational Vehicles.) 

For those residents having properties located on the 
shore, the area between the road and your home is 
considered your front yard  We understand that you 
do not want to hinder or damage the view of the lake 
for anyone, but please remember trailers of any type 
and recreational vehicles are not allowed in the front 
yard or side yards. 
 
There have been a number of complaints to the City 
about placement of trailers and recreational         
vehicles.  Please be considerate of your neighbors 
and the public, and responsibly store trailers and 
recreational vehicles where they should be.  Donôt 
forget that includes those items that are intended for 
the snow (like snowmobiles), even though itôs too 
early to think about that! 
 

Enjoy your summer festivities and 
remember to be safe! 

Thereôs a Place for Everything: 
Even Your Trailers! 

mailto:info@laconianh.gov
mailto:info@laconianh.gov?subject=E-mail%20Newsletter%20List
https://www.ecode360.com/15051001
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Keeping the public updated and aware of whatôs going on in our          
community and receiving residentsô feedback is an important goal of     
the City Council. Check each weekôs issue of Laconia Links for a     
schedule of the upcoming weekôs meetings. As agendas become       
available, they will be posted to the Cityôs website.  

You can also contact any of the Cityôs departments for more information 
on a meeting or to obtain a printed copy of the agenda. Meetings are 
open to the public. You are invited and encouraged to attend and  provide 
input.   

Hiking Historical NH: 

Five Destinations That 

Define New Hampshireôs 

Past 

With Gordon DuBois 

Tuesday, May 23 @ 7 pm 

Laconia Rotary Hall 

 

Licensing Board 
July 3, 2018, 12 noon 
 
 
City Hall Closed 
July 4, 2018 

Become involved in 
your City and make a 

difference!  

Follow this link to the ñCalendarò 
page of the City of Laconiaôs web-

site. Please check the  
ñCalendarò page often for  

updated information and changes. 

   All meetings are held in 
the Armand A. Bolduc City 
Council Chamber in City 
Hall (formerly Room 200A) 
unless otherwise noted 

Do you want to  
volunteer at the Library?  
 

We are looking for a few  
individuals to deliver books to 
our homebound and outreach 
patrons. If this sounds like 
something you are interested 
in, please fill out a volunteer 
application and turn it in at 
the Library.  Age 18 or older; 
must have your own transpor-
tation. Volunteer contributions 
to the library are immeasura-
ble and are so appreciated by 

the library staff!  
 

Please note: We do not  
accept court-mandated or  
diversion program volunteers. 

 
For more information, visit 
the Libraryôs volunteer  
website page here. 

                                   Beach Chair Book Club 
                                   ñCommonwealthò by Ann Patchett 

                                Tuesday, July 17, 3:00 pm 
                                    At the Beach -  

                                     (Details and directions at the Library) 

Grab your beach chair and join us at the beach for an afternoon of cool 
drinks, sweet treats, and book talk! This is a once-a-summer book  
discussion in a relaxing beach setting.  This yearôs selection is  
Commonwealth, by the acclaimed bestselling author and winner of the 
PEN/Faulkner Award and the Orange Prize, Ann Patchett. Common-
wealth tells the enthralling story of how an unexpected romantic encoun-
ter changes two familiesô lives. 
 
Books are available at the circulation desk - Directions will be available 
when you pick up your book. For more information, call Deb at the  
Library, 524-4775, Ext. 15 

http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx
http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx
https://www.laconianh.gov/DocumentCenter/View/1458/Volunteer-Application-PDF
https://www.laconianh.gov/DocumentCenter/View/1458/Volunteer-Application-PDF
https://www.laconianh.gov/726/Volunteer-Information
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